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Notice of Action by E-mail Between Meetings for 
Information Technology Advisory Committee 

 
In accordance with California Rules of Court, rule 10.75(o)(1)(B), public notice is hereby given 
that the Information Technology Advisory Committee proposes to act by email between 
meetings on Tuesday, November 12 at 9:00 a.m. The committee chair has concluded that 
prompt action is needed.  
 
Background 
At its September 25, 2024, open meeting, the Information Technology Advisory Committee 
approved circulation of an invitation to comment on a proposal to revise California Rules of 
Court, rule 10.172 and adopt rule 10.405. ITAC’s Joint Information Security Governance 
Subcommittee and Rules & Policy Subcommittee subsequently revised the draft invitation to 
comment in the attached materials. ITAC should consider the revisions to the proposal before the 
Technology Committee considers the proposal at its meeting on November 14, 2024. 
 
Due to the need to take action within a short timeframe, the committee chair determined that an 
action by email was necessary.   
 
Proposed Action 
The committee will consider whether to approve the revised proposal to be circulated for public 
comment.   
 
Written Comment 
In accordance with California Rules of Court, rule 10.75(o)(2), written comments pertaining to 
the proposed action may be submitted before the Information Technology Advisory Committee 
acts on the proposal. For this specific meeting, comments should be e-mailed to itac@jud.ca.gov. 
Only written comments received by Tuesday, November 12 at 9:00 a.m. will be provided to 
advisory body members.  
 
 
Posted on: Friday, November 8, 2024 
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